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Good morning,
 
This email serves as an Exit Interview for the routine Compliance Evaluation Inspection conducted at
your facility CEMEX Miami Cement Plant & SCL Quarry located at 1200 NW 137th Ave, Miami 33182
on 03/18/2025. I want to thank you for your level of cooperation and for your time given during the
inspection. At this time the Department does not have any requests for submittals but will reach out
if needed.
 


If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Kind regards,


Kaitlyn Edwardo
Environmental Consultant
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District – West Palm Beach
Kaitlyn.Edwardo@floridadep.gov  
O: 561.681.6628
In O: 7:30am-3:30pm


 
Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state
officials regarding official business are public records and may be disclosed upon request.
Your email communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
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